BRICKHILL ROAD WELLINGBOROUGH NN8 3JH

T +44 (0)1933 222830 E enquiries@weaversacademy.org.uk NORTHAMPTONSHIRE www.weaversacademy.org.uk



10th August 2020

Dear students, parents and carers

I hope that you are all well.

Further to my last letter we are changing the arrangements for the communication of examination results on Thursday 13th August and Thursday 20th August 2020 in line with updated guidance from Public Health Northamptonshire.

The new arrangements are set out below.

A level and Level 3 vocational qualifications – 13th August 2020

Results will be available to students electronically via Edulink from 8am on Thursday 13th August.

From the main Edulink menu students should click on the 'Exams' icon and then click on the 'Exam Results' tab which will appear at 8am on 13th August.

You can access Edulink with your main school login.

If you cannot access Edulink currently, please click on the link below:

https://www.edulinkone.com

Once you have accessed the Edulink website you will have a choice of using either a code or a postcode to logon. Please use 'weavers' or 'NN8 3JH'. Then use your normal main school login to access your own results.

Mrs Sexsmith and a range of senior staff will be available on 13th August to offer support and guidance regarding university applications, next steps and to respond to any enquiries about results. Meetings will be held online in MS Teams where possible or can be arranged to take place on site with a risk assessment in place which all site users will be expected to adhere to. Alternatively, telephone consultations can also be booked. To arrange an appointment, please telephone 01933 222830 from 9.00am on 13th August.

GCSE and Level 1 and 2 vocational qualifications – 20th August 2020

Results will be available to students electronically via Edulink from 8am on Thursday 20th August.

From the main Edulink menu students should click on the 'Exams' icon and then click on the 'Exam Results' tab which will appear at 8am on 20th August.



If you cannot access Edulink currently, please click on the link below:

https://www.edulinkone.com

Once you have accessed the Edulink website you will have a choice of using either a code or a postcode to logon. Please use 'weavers' or 'NN8 3JH'. Then use your normal main school login to access your own results.

Mr Higgins and a range of senior staff will be available on 20th August to offer support and guidance about next steps, including entry to the sixth form at Weavers Academy and to respond to any enquiries about results. Meetings will be held online in MS Teams where possible or can be arranged to take place on site with a risk assessment in place which all site users will be expected to adhere to. Alternatively, telephone consultations can also be booked. To arrange an appointment, please telephone 01933 222830 from 9.00am on 20th August.

Sitting examinations

As you may be aware, students are entitled to sit their examinations should they wish to in the autumn term. For further information, please contact Mrs Gulliver, examinations officer at:

exams@weaversacademy.org.uk

If you are intending to sit your examinations you must contact Mrs Gulliver by 28th August 2020 at the latest.

Please continue to be assured of our full support. If you have further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at:

vivien.swaida@weaversacademy.org.uk

Like you, we are disappointed at not being able to enjoy the usual end of year celebrations with the students. However, we will continue to maintain best preventative practice in order to keep students, staff and our local community safe.

Yours sincerely

Vivien Swaida

Principal